To whom it may concern:

| have just been told | can write to you, although | suspect | am a little late to the party. | am
writing about the unacceptably high charges from Eversource. We received a bill from them in July of
over $400, which is double that of a year ago. We have not added to our energy consumption in any way
during the past 12 months. Our August bill arrived during the power outage, which lasted in Sharon, CT
for 6 days at our house and 7 for many in our town. It is egregious enough that we received such an
increase during the pandemic, which has put so many in our state out of work, but they really added
insult to injury when they sent us a bill while we were sitting in the dark.
Sincerely yours,
Katherine Holden



